



December Meeting:  Thursday, December 30th, at 7:30 
pm. There will be a $20 steak dinner offered at 6:30 pm 
prior to the meeting.


January Board of Directors Meeting:  Tuesday January 
4th at 7:30 pm at the Stonington club-house. 


Trash:  If you have shotgun hulls that are trash, put them 
in a trash bucket with a plastic liner, not in a box for 
someone else to dump.  Please tie-up full trash bags 
and put them into the dumpster.


.22 cal Bullseye League:  The fall/winter/spring Bullseye 
League competitions started up in September - the plan 
is that the FIRST HALF of the season will be POSTAL 
matches, meaning shooters will shoot at their home 
range, and targets/scores will be mailed to the League 
Administrators.  Travel and in-person competitions MAY 
resume after the holidays, depending on the state of the 
pandemic in this region.  If you are not yet a member of 
the team, contact Tim Hausler (phone # above) for details 
about the league and to get added to the team roster.


Griswold Hunting:  Deer & turkey private land archery seasons opened on September 15th. Hunters need to 
carry a private land hunting permission slip signed by the Club President or Game (Hunting) Chairman (Chris 
McVeigh, phone # above) to hunt on the club’s Griswold property.  Permissions are granted to club members only.  
Also…. All tree stands must be properly labeled with the owner’s name and an ACTIVE phone number… 
Otherwise, the stand will be subject to removal (and possible damage) from club property.  Pheasant Hunting 
started on Saturday, October 16th.  All Griswold ranges are closed all day on Saturdays that we stock pheasants.  
The only exception is for the skeet fields after dark, with pre-approval from the Game Chairman.  See the 
Pheasant Program Flyer for information on stocking days.


Thursday Night Skeet:  The Thursday night skeet shoots have been re-started and all are welcome to join in on 
this really fun event.  Whether you are a beginner or a seasoned competitor, please join us!  We typically have 
food for everyone in attendance, and we always have a great time. Members are welcome to bring guests! Guests 
do have to sign a waiver per club rules.  Cost for members is $3.00 per round, $3.50 for non-members (or you can 
buy a punch ticket for $30/$35 and you get one round free!).  Do bring your own shotgun shells and dress for the 
weather.  There is usually someone who is willing to share a shotgun if you don’t yet have one. Thursdays, any 
time after 5:00 pm, shooting stops at 9:00 pm.  See you there !


Hunting Season Butchering:  Call Jordan at 401-441-8565 in Ashaway, RI.to butcher your deer.  Meat comes 
vacuum sealed and labeled with dates.  Price varies pending size of deer and cut styles.


Mystic Action Shooting Shirts:  Long sleeve ($48) and short-sleeve ($38) technical fabric shooting shirts with the 
Mystic Rod & Gun Club design, and your name on the back (optional), are available to ALL Club Members.  Orders 
can be placed at any monthly meeting, sample shirts are available for size selection. Order forms will be available 
in the clubhouse snack-bar, near the register. Payment (cash only) is due when order is placed.  Shirt will be 
available for pick up at the following monthly meeting.


Christmas Party: To be held on Saturday, Dec 11th at the Stonington Clubhouse… Tickets for sale from Tim 
Hausler.  Get your tickets early because there will be a limited number of tickets available for sale at $25 each.  
Hors d’oeuvres served at 5:30 pm, dinner at 6:30 pm.  Menu is steamship round, ham, and pasta… BYOB. 

MEMBERSHIP
December 2021 Meeting

Prospective Member	 Sponsor

George Sullivan	 Brian Haris

Jon Cochran	 Walt Woycik

Scott Beaupre	 Tim Hausler

Thomas Lanphear	 Joey Grispino

Nicholas Derby	 Chris Snow

Justin Corcoran	 David Telesha

Mark Hultgren	 Lauren Gauthier

Lauren Hultgren	 Lauren Gauthier

Matthew Johnson	 Matt Gendron

Keith Dauplaise	 Tim Hausler

Brandon Cleland	 Joey Grispino

Jason Holcomb	 Tim Hausler

Marc Philips	 Tim Hausler

Harry Robinson	 Mike Robinson


Membership interviews will be held on the 4th 
Sunday night of each month at 6:00 pm at the 
Stonington Clubhouse.

NEWSLETTER – December 2021

Club President:	 Pete Dyer	 (860) 235-9603

Newsletter Editor:	 Will Smith	 (860) 245-5839

	 	 wgsii@aol.com

Membership:	 Tim Hausler	 (860) 961-2991

	 	 timhaus@yahoo.com

Hunting Chairman:	 Chris McVeigh	 (401) 749-0922

Stonington Chair:	 Mark Homand

Griswold Chairman:	 Mike Ward 

WEB Page:	 www.mragc.org

E-Mail:	 mrgc@mysticrodandgunclub.org

Mail Address:	 PO Box 181, Mystic CT, 06355
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